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| hereby give my support for planning application 3/2024/0377 which refers to the installation of solar panels
on the roof of Grindleton Pavilion.

The Pavilion provides an essential service to the community, both Grindleton itself and the wider community.
It will be quite obvious that the charity will have been impacted by the huge rises in energy we have all
experienced and the desire of the charity to be in control of their own energy requirements is one | wish to
support them with.

We must also consider the environmental benefits of renewable energy — climate change is a real threat to the
planet and renewables are proven to have an impact on driving down carbon emissions. It would be wrong for
any official organisation to stand in the way of progress when it comes to an organisation, charity or indeed an
individual wanting to install renewable energy products given the central government’s promises to tackle
climate change and your own policies on such matters.
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